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Almost Queen, a Queen tribute band, will be performing at Alfred University on Monday, May 4 at 7 p.m. Weather
permitting, the concert will be held on the lawn of Powell Campus Center. In the event of rain, the concert will be in
Davis Gym. The event is open to the public free of charge. Almost Queen is a tribute band that performs to recreate the
experience one would get when watching an authentic "Queen" concert. Inspired by this 1970's English rock band,
Almost Queen will perform hits such as, "We Will Rock You," "Another One Bites the Dust," and "Bohemian
Rhapsody." The band takes pride in capturing "Queen's" original vocal harmonies, high energy, and audience
participation in its performances.


